
 

ARE YOU STUDENTERLAUGETS NEW 
RUSINSTRUKTOR TO THE BACHELOR 

INTROWEEK 2024?  

Would you like to contribute to a good, social student life, a fantastic start for the new students and 

are you ready for an exciting summer, with lots of fun as well as a different and creative job? 

Studenterlauget is currently looking for welcoming and  engaged students at BSS, who are ready to 

give the new students the best possible start to their new student life - both academically and socially. 

As a rusinstruktor, you will, together with approximately 70 other rusinstruktors, create the best 

setting for the largest Introduction week and Introduction trip in Denmark. Does this appeal to you, 

and are you ready for a fun summer with great company? Then read on: 

We expect you: 

• To be a student at Aarhus BSS and speaks english (Bonus if you speak & understand 

Danish) 

• To be outgoing, helpful, welcoming and enthusiastic 

• To be structured, well prepared, responsible and attentive 

• Enjoy working in teams and good at cooperating  

• Have the time and desire to work and participate in events during the summer 

• Want to be an ambassador for Studenterlauget and give the new students the best start to 

their studies  

 

We offer: 

• A job that is both challenging, rewarding, creative and fun 

• A chance to expand your academic and social network 

• Co-responsibility for the new students together with your instructor team 

• A fantastic social and educational experience as part of Denmark's largest Introduction 

Week and Introduction Trip 

 

It is a requirement that you are able to attend on the following dates;  

• The introduction day on June 15th, 

• Team Building trip (not required) from July 5th to 7th, 

• Instruktor education days on August 21st to 23rd, 

• Work weekend on August 24th to 25th, 

• Introduction Week from August 26th to 28th, 

• Introduction Trip meeting on September 5th, 

• Introduction Trip from September 27th to 29th. 

 

If you are called for an interview, please also keep May 7th to 9th, 2024, free. 

Attach a brief, motivated application that shows who you are and why YOU should be one of the 

new rusinstruktors in 2024. Apply no later than April 29th at 11:59 PM via the link: Apply here! 

If you have any questions about the job, feel free to contact the Intro Week coordinators at 

rusugen@studenterlauget.dk  

 

Please read our recruitment policy at www.studenterlauget.dk before applying for the job. 

 

https://podio.com/webforms/29464350/2421944
mailto:rusugen@studenterlauget.dk
http://www.studenterlauget.dk/

